
What does everyone think, are we finally done with snow here on the front range, or will 

Colorado surprise if with one another snowfall this spring (surely there wouldn't be MORE than 

one more would there?)  Whether or not we have more snow coming, I predict lots of quilts on 

Saturday as we reveal the results of our guild Pantone color of the (Living Coral) challenge!  I've 

seen a few in-process items, either on social media or at the retreat last month, and it looks like 

lots of interpretations, so seeing how everyone interpreted the challenge should be a lot of fun.   

 

Because Saturday is also the final day to submit quilts for this summer's outdoor quilt show in 

Monument, our program this month will be an expanded Show & Tell session.  So, bring any of 

those quilts we haven't seen yet that you are submitting, blocks you've made for this month's 

adventure block swap (if you're participating) plus your challenge quilt.  This would also be an 

easy month to jump into the Quilter's Year Book challenge, since we're doing week 36--Show off, 

which is about your feelings on entering a quilt in a show. 

 

The guild has received emails recently from several other guilds in the area about some 

upcoming events they are planning: 

 

●​ The Palmer Divide Quilt Guild is having an evening lecture with Judy Coates Perez on 

Thursday, June 6th, and Judy will be teaching her Tea & Ephemera class (cost is $105) 

on Friday, June 7th.  I will have additional details at Saturday's meeting.  If you can't 

make the meeting and would like more info, please email at margiej1stoo@gmail.com​
 

●​ The Colorado Quilting Council has several speakers scheduled through the end of 

2020 that you might be interested in as well.  Their lectures are on Saturday mornings, 

and their workshops are 9 am - 4 pm Sunday.  Check out their website 

http://coloradoquiltingcouncil.com for more info. 

October 26&27, 2019: Laura Wasilowski 

January 25&26, 2020: Sarah Nishiura www.sarahnishiura.com 

March 28&29, 2020: Anita Grossman Solomon www.makeitsimpler.com 

August 28&29, 2020: Teri Lucas www.terificreations.com 

October 24&25, 2020: Cindy Grisdela www.cindygrisdela.com 

December 5&6, 2020: Sarah Elizabeth Sharp www.nohatsinthehouse.com 

 

Hope to see you all at the Library in Castle Pines this Saturday at 10:00 AM.  As usual, we also 

have the library reserved all day for those that want to stay for open sew. 

 

Margie 
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